
GCCC Meeting Minutes 

June 04, 2015 

 

The GCCC held its June 4 meeting at the Greene County Courthouse Annex. Chairman Cobble welcomed 

each one and opened in prayer. Secretary Houser had notified the other Commissioners that he would 

be about 45 minutes late. The minutes from the May 21 meeting was read. 

 Commissioner Waddle made a motion to accept the minutes. 

 Commissioner Davenport seconded the motion.  

 The GCCC approved the minutes 6-0. 

 

Chairman Pro Tem Wood presented the GCCC with his findings about the job of County Attorney. 

Secretary Houser arrived during this discussion. After much discussion, it became apparent that more 

research was needed. Chairman Pro Tem Wood said that he would research it further. 

 

 Chairman Pro Tem Wood made a motion to table the issue of County Attorney until the next  

  meeting. 

 Commissioner Johnson seconded the motion. 

 The GCCC voted unanimously to table the issue. 

 

Commissioner Davenport presented the idea of the GCCC having a booth at the Greene County Fair, 

funded with private donations.  

  

 Chairman Cobble made a motion to reserve a spot at the County Fair. 

 Commissioner Johnson seconded the motion. 

 The GCCC voted unanimously to reserve the spot at the County Fair. 

 

The GCCC revisited the Section dealing with Constables. The GCCC decided to table the section until next 

meeting. Chairman Cobble said that he would review and edit this section. 

 

The GCCC revisited Article 11 and Section 3.13. 

 

Commissioner Johnson made a motion to leave the percentages on the number of voters needed on a  

 petition for recall unchanged.  

Commissioner Davenport seconded the motion. 

The GCCC voted 6-1 to leave it unchanged. 

 

The GCCC decided to have a workday on June 13, 2015. 

 

 Chairman Pro Tem Wood made a motion to adjourn. 

Commissioner Claiborne seconded the motion. 

The GCCC voted unanimously to adjourn. 

    



   


